
December Meeting 

 

At a meeting of the Advisory Committee on Socially Responsible Investing, held on 

December 4, 2012 in the 1754 Board Room, Faculty House, the following members 

participated: 

 

Jack McGourty, Faculty (Chair) 

Kesha Cash, Alumna   

Matthew Chou, Student   

Arnie Friedland, Alumnus                                                

Eric LeSueur, Alumnus 

Marc Levy, Faculty 

Shearwood McClelland, Alumnus 

Sara Mindard, Faculty 

Justin Nathaniel Carter, Student  

Shanita Nicholas, Student 

Matt Roskot, Alumnus 

Alicia White, Student 

 

Absent was: 

 

Anne Sullivan, Administrator 

 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:10 p.m.    Call to Order 

 

The minutes of the November meeting were approved.  Minutes 

 

 

The committee discussed the calendar of activities for this year’s Sudan review, 

and research materials were distributed. Materials for the first round are due to 

Ursula on Friday, December 21
st
. 

 

Sara gave an overview of the meeting of the education subcommittee. The full 

committee was receptive to the idea of leveraging our website and co-sponsoring 

events.  Alicia suggested work with STACC. We also discussed selecting a theme 

each year, (such as Responsibility”) and sponsor our own event, while also creating 

resources on that subject (a briefing book) on the website.  Members were asked to 

think more about concrete next steps. 

 

 

 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ursula Bollini 

Associate Director 

ACSRI 

  

Sudan Subcommittee 

 

 

 

Education Subcommittee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adjournment 



 


